
Notes from the Head Teacher

We are beginning to feel the sparkle of Christmas in school as our 
preparations for Christmas commence. A very big Christmas tree 
arrived today from Crossways Nursery, very kindly donated by Mr & 
Mrs Coleshill, and we would like to thank them for their generosity. 
This created a wave of excitement amongst the children (and the 
staff if I’m honest!). 

The infant teachers and children are preparing a Nativity as usual 
for the parents, and the children in the juniors (KS2) will be 
organising their Christmas service too. Although we will only be
able to share these virtually, we felt it was important that the 
children experienced our usual Christmas joy even more so this 
year.

Finally, I would just like to thank you for your continued support 
and words of encouragement at drop-off, pick-up and via emails. I 
share these with my team as it gives everyone a boost during these 
challenging times.

Wishing you all a relaxing weekend!

Attendance 
Our whole school attendance for this week was 98.89%.

Reflection

We will be reflecting on “love and kindness” over the next three 
weeks during Advent. Children and staff will be thinking about 
ways in which they can quietly show kindness in our school 
community. When an act or words of kindness are noticed, a 
heart will be placed on a wall around school. The aim is to cover 
the corridors with hearts and for us all to be surrounded by 
love.

“Love and kindness are never wasted. They always make a 
difference . They bless the one who gives them, and they bless 
you, the giver.”

Barbara De Angelis

Friends News

Please don’t forget to order your craft packs this weekend if you 
haven’t done so already. These are proving very popular, and we 
are very grateful for your support!

Nintendo Game

A local resident has contacted us to say that she found a 
Nintendo game on the pavement in Bradmore Way earlier this 
week. If you have lost one, please ring or email the school office 
and we will pass on her contact details.


